Notice of Meeting
for
Proposed Installation of Traffic Calming
Devices on Harrison and Tyler Streets
Between SW 15" and SW 34" Avenues

The City of Amarillo’s Public Works Division will be hosting a meeting concerning the proposed
installation of traffic calming devices on Harrison and Tyler Streets between SW 15™ and SW 34"
Avenues. This meeting will provide information concerning the project scope and estimated timeline.

The meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 12, 2019, at 7:00 PM at the Polk Street United Methodist
Church, Wesley Hall, located at 1401 S. Polk Street.

Please contact Public Works Division at (806) 378-6000 if you have any questions.



